
Important Statement on the Jurisdiction of the 
Architectural Review Committee 

According to the CC & R’s (Items 21-23), any physical 
changes made to the exterior of a residential site require 
approval by the ARC; said changes include but are not 
limited to paint colors, fencing, walls, patio, carport 
renovations and landscape changes (basically, all 
exterior alterations are subject to ARC review and 
approval). This includes changes and additions to the 
rear of the residential site that will affect or be visible to 
neighbors. All changes must be approved before work 
can begin via an Architectural Alteration Request Form 
that can be a) found on our website (www.gvth5.org), b) 
requested by emailing gvth5hoa@gmail.com or c) 
contacting ARC Chair G. Andrew Williams 520-777-6026  
or  gvth5committees@gmail.com ( Please feel free to call 
or email with any questions or for help with process).


Please note that to repaint or paint (if when 
planning to sell or simply periodic upkeep) your 
residential site, ARC-approved colors must be 
used. 
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